
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 12 March 2020 

   

Question (1) How many complaints / concerns have been received by the 

Council in respect of the installation and operation of new 

LED street lighting? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of these complaints/ concerns have been in 

connection with household alarm/intruder/safety/lighting 

systems? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What checks were undertaken or experience gathered from 

other local authorities prior to award of contract/successful 

tendering in connection with such systems? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the contractual position where householders have 

experienced costs in endeavouring to rectify issues with 

system conflict? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


